
 Date: July 8, 2020 
TO: Federal Communication Commission 

Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MID 21046  

Regarding: Confidential Request 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to comply with Section 0.457(d)(2)(i) and 0.459 pertaining to confidential material. 
We, NIDEC MOBILITY KOREA CORPORATION, would like the following documents regarding 
this submission for FCC ID: 2AV76-NMOK-451T to be kept confidential. 

We are also hereby request Short Term Confidentiality for 180 days after the grant as outlined in Public 
Notice DA 041705. This provision will give NIDEC MOBILITY KOREA CORPORATION temporary 
confidentiality of commercially sensitive information prior to product release.  

The requested Permanent and Temporary Confidential exhibits are listed as follows: 

The above material contains trade secrets or technical data, which would customarily be guarded from 
competitors. We do not want these documents to be accessible to the general public. 

Sang-il Nam / Manager 

NIDEC MOBILITY KOREA CORPORATION 

TEL: +82-2-850-5789 

E-mail: nam.sangil@nidec.com 
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